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CONFIDENTIAL (FR)

TO: Federal Open Market Committee

FROM: Mr. Holland

Chairman Martin and several other members of the Federal

Open Market Committee have been invited to attend the American

Bankers Association's 1969 Monetary Conference, to be held in

Copenhagen June 15-20, 1969. To avoid a conflict in meeting dates,

it has been suggested that the Committee meeting listed on the

tentative schedule for June 17, 1969, be rescheduled for June 24.

The latter date is "open" in the sense that there are no conflicts

with holidays, etc. Since the preceding and following meetings are

scheduled for May 27 and July 15, the only effect on inter-meeting

intervals would be to shift a three-week interval from before to after

the June meeting.

It is contemplated that this possible change in the tentative

schedule will be discussed at the meeting of the Committee to be held

on April 1, 1969.

Robert C. Holland, Secretary,
Federal Open Market Committee.
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